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SB 210 to end Mail in Voting

From Steve Crabill <steve_crabill@hotmail.com>
Date Mon 3/31/2025 08:38 AM
To  Sen.DavidBrockSmith@oregonlegislature.gov <Sen.DavidBrockSmith@oregonlegislature.gov>

Senator David Brock Smith

Greetings;

I have received information regarding SB 210 to end Mail In Voting and to reinstate
In Person Voting in Oregon State, and that you are the bill's sponsor.

I want to go on record as supporting this bill.

Voting by mail was a mistake to begin with and solved problems that did not exist.
With In Person Voting everyone had access to the polls and no one was excluded.
There were always means to provide transportation to and from the polls for those
who needed it. If someone could not travel to the polls for some reason there was a
means for them to access a ballot and have it delivered to the polls on their behalf.

Vote By Mail has always been at risk of fraud. Signature verification has never been
a guarantee that the person filling out the ballot was the elector.

Again, I support this bill.

Very best regards,

Steve Crabill
37101 SE Dunn Rd
Sandy, OR 97055



